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From: Nigel Pepper 

Sent: 21 September 2017 16:20

To: LocalPlan

Subject: Route of Shrewsbury & Newport Canals

Dear Sir 

 

I wish to support the route being protected in the Local Plan. 

 

It makes sense as a potential resource for Telford and Wrekin residents (I am one) , visitors and the local 

economy via tourism when the Canals are reinstated. 

 

Nigel Pepper 

 

M64 - Nigel Pepper




